
 

 

 Ash Wednesday  

March 1st—Formal 

Uniform  required 

for Mass 

 Pizza Friday March 

3rd 

 Science Fair Tues-

day 7pm large hall 

 Pizza money due 

tomorrow (Tuesday) 

Coming Events St Michael’s  

Monday Newsletter 

February 27th, 2017 

Dear Parents, 
We are looking forward to another wonderful family turn-out for our Science Fair, 
tomorrow, Tuesday   evening at 7pm.  It is a great opportunity for our students to 
present their science projects to parents and fellow students in the Big Hall -- and a 
fun opportunity for our K-2 students to display their classroom project and visit the 
displays of the upper grades.      
  A special thanks to Mrs. Murphy our science teacher and our judges, Pat Jack, 
Mike Kuntz and Sharon Herrmann  who judged each project display and the stu-
dent’s ability to explain their scientific experiment.     In the past years, the judges 
have been impressed with the students poise and ease in defending their work.    
I’m sure the judges will find the same experience with the students this year 
We are asking the students to be here at 6:45pm to set up their display in the Big 
Hall (Grades 3-8), while grades K-2, will have their displays in the classrooms 
already prepared.    The prizes will be announced at 7:45pm in the Big Hall.   
This is a great family event!  Refreshments provided by the Parents Club Hospital-
ity Committee! 
  
Auction Reminder:   Last chance to reserve seats for  our  annual dinner  auc-
tion:  “St. Michael School Monopoly Auction”.   
 
Procurement Call!—there is need for Wine to complete baskets and for the wine 
toss.  If you still need to complete your procurement requirement—here is an easy 
opportunity.     
 
Peace, 
 
Karen Matthews, principal 

 Weeks Activity Calendar 
 
Tuesday     Rosary Club 3-4pm  
   Science Fair 7pm Large Hall (Formal                           
   uniform) 
    
Wednesday    Ash Wednesday—Mass Formal Uniform 
    Lego Club 3-3.45pm, Choir 3-3.45pm 
  
Thursday                  Sewing Club 3-4pm 
 
Friday   Pizza Friday 

School closure reminder: 
 

The school website is 
the best communica-
tion for school clo-
sure. Smpschool.org 
also 
Komo news 
King5 news 
Please  keep checking  
until 7.30am in case 
of closure updates 



Parents Club 
Auction News 

 
 
 

*****WE NEED YOUR HELP***** 
We are in need of volunteers for the Auction. 

 
We are in need of volunteers for Friday 3rd, during school 

hours. 
Also  Sunday morning 9am till done. 

These are classed as your volunteer hours. 
 

 If you are considering helping please contact Abby Neth by 
email bondobrown@gmail.com or call/text 425-244-9200 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Attendance Procedure 
If your student is going to be ab-
sent or leaving early, please call 
the school office at 360-568-
0821 ext: 102 or email: 
schooladmin@smpschool.org 

Gentle Reminder 
When sending in monies 
to school with your child, 
please place  the correct 
amount in an envelope   
labelled with your child’s 
name, grade and purpose. 
 
Thank you 

Speech Tournament 

The AMHS Speech Tournament was a great event.  Congratulations to 
our speech team:  Leslye Olvera, Elizabeth Martinez, Eric Yarnot, Mat-
thew Anderson, Sam Wiederholt, Giovanni Daza, Citlali Daza, Emily 
Herrera, Samantha Burton and Elliott Montoya. The students worked 
hard preparing for the tournament, (unfortunately due to illness, Elliott 
was unable to participate in the tournament).  Congratulations to Eric 
Yarnot for being a finalist in the Oratory category and to Citlali Daza for 
being our Inspirational Winner! 


